
Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association Meeting 

June 4, 2013 

7:00 PM 

 

Minutes 

 

 

 

President Ed Schwarz called the meeting to order at 7:02 PM. In attendance were 10 members of 

the Savanna Oaks NA, one additional person who is a member of the Willamette NA, and two 

guests from Willamette Christian Church. 

 

Minutes of the May 7, 2013 NA meeting were amended and approved as amended. 

 

Treasurer’s Report was postponed due to the absence of the Treasurer. The report will be 

presented at the July 3rd NA meeting. 

 

Old Business: 

1. Update on July 14th Ice Cream Social in Douglas Park at 2 PM until 4 PM. 

2. Ed Schwarz reminded members of the West Linn centennial celebration web site: 

www.wl100.org. 

3. Update on White Oak Savanna. 

 

New Business: 

1. The Willamette Christian Church pastor, Dale Gibson and Sherry O. made a brief 

presentation about the Conditional Use permit application for “The Summit,” an 

afterschool program being run in the Cascade Summit shopping center for “tweens.” 

There was a brief question and answer period after the presentation. 

 

2. A member of the Willamette NA gave an update on an application proposal presentation 

made last month to the Willamette NA. 

 

3. There was a discussion about the need for 5 plastic “A” shaped signs to be purchased for 

the Savanna Oaks NA to announce the monthly meetings. They will be on reflective 

material so they can be seen at night and the cost will be no more than $800 total. A 

motion was made and seconded and passed unanimously. Roberta Schwarz will order the 

signs and will ask the city about locations on the other side of Salamo for placement each 

month. 

 

4. Ed Schwarz stated that there is another development proposal in our NA area and passed 

around the notes on the proposal from the pre-app meeting. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00. 

 


